Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
Bid Request for Milling & Resurfacing at the Chiefland Maintenance Yard

Sealed bids will be received and publicly opened and read aloud by the Florida Department of Transportation at the following date, location, and local time: January 17, 2018, 11:00 a.m. at the Lake City District Office, 1109 South Marion Avenue, Lake City, Florida 32025-5874, for the following projects: E2X36, supply all materials, equipment, labor and incidentals to mill, place and compact asphalt concrete and install thermoplastic striping and symbols at the Chiefland Maintenance Yard. 45 Calendar Days. Budget estimate is $300,000. Complete letting advertisement information for this project is available on our website at http://www.fdot.gov/contracts/d2/FCO/FCO.shtm or by calling (386)758-3798.
